
From: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 10:33 AM 

To: Dalina Bailey <Dalina.Bailey@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: for the required section 

  

On the evening of June 13, 2024, I gave a speech in my official capacity about the work of the Board of 

Ethics to members of the Fortnightly Club, 120 E. Bellevue, Chicago, and accepted dinner. I was invited 

by the Fortnightly Club’s Events Committee. 

Steven I. Berlin 

Executive Director 

City of Chicago Board of Ethics 

740 N. Sedgwick, Suite 500 

Chicago, IL 60654 

direct: 312-742-8152 

fax: 312-744-2793 

steve.berlin@cityofchicago.org 
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